
                                                                                                     
Friday 24th February 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                      I hope you had a restful half term and have been able to enjoy the milder 

weather.  This week we welcome Evie to Codden class, Taya to Tarka and Brinley to Exmoor. They have 

settled in really well and we hope they enjoy their time with us.  

Netball 

Very well done to our Yr 5/6 netball team who came 5th in the finals of the North Devon High Five Netball 

Tournament competition this week!  
Arts Project:  STILL WANTED! 
We are really excited to start work on a whole school art project with local artist Di Murray.  Groups of children 
will be working with Di to create some sculptures about recycling, reusing and looking after our wonderful 
world.  We are in desperate need of plastic bottle tops in a range of different colours and sizes.   We challenge 
each child to bring in 10 bottle tops by the end of next week, ask your friends, family and everyone you know to 
start collecting for us in order for this project to take place.  Thank you for your support. 

Book Week  

Next week is book week, across the school we will be celebrating and enjoying books in many ways. 

On Thursday the children are invited to bring a good quality book to swap, they will also enjoy a 

cake and drink. Please donate cakes for this day. On Friday they are invited to dress up as their 

favourite character from a book. Any donations will go to ‘Book Aid’. 

Parent View 

The governors would like to know what you think about our school. Please take a moment to log in 

to parent view and complete the short questionnaire. If you have done this for previous academic 

years your login details will be the same. All you need is your email address to register. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  
 

 

 

Dates: 

Tuesday 28th February 2.45pm: Parent/pupil meeting for Georgeham Residential 

Next Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (Book swap, please bring in a book and donate some cakes) 

Friday 3rd March – World Book Day (Dress up as your favourite book character)  
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs next half term 

Mon: Gaming club, Music Club 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Construction,  

Wednesday: Netball 

Thurs: Soccer skills, Creative KS1/KS2 

Please collect promptly from after school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know 

so that they can arrange staffing around the numbers. 
 

Reader of the week… 

Codden-Imogen 

Tarka-Will 

Barum-Charlie F 

Saunton-Isla 

Exmoor-Amber  

Lundy-Phoebe 

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden-Jack B 

           Tarka- Taya 

           Barum-Elsie 

           Saunton-Tamara  

           Exmoor-Laura W 

           Lundy-Josh B 

Well 
Done! 

PTFA 
The next meeting will be: Wednesday 1st March at 2pm  
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